General Public Comment - Group 1



Brianda Negrete

From: Michele Tusinac (ironandeve@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 2:01 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Michele Tusinac 3760 Webster Street Oakland, CA 94609 ironandeve@yahoo.com (510) 655-8772

From: Joshua Dubansky (dubansky@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 1:24 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Joshua Dubansky 10368 Bexhill Pl Truckee, CA 96161 dubansky@gmail.com (510) 543-7053

From: Howard Cohen (howard@cohensw.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 1:01 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Howard Cohen 3272 Cowper St Palo Alto, CA 94306 howard@cohensw.com (650) 555-1212

From:

Karl Pierce (elosito2@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent:

Saturday, December 10, 2022 2:24 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Karl Pierce 9233 Vervain Way Sacramento, CA 95829 elosito2@aol.com (619) 368-5739

From: Perry Gx (perrygxx@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 5:03 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Perry Gx 14312 Franklin Ave Tustin, CA 92780 perrygxx@gmail.com (714) 871-9254

From: Joseph Alvarado (jwalimited@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 10, 2022 6:07 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

For the love of God and the children of future generations leave the fossil fuels in the ground, we do not need for to continue to accelerate the defrosting of the permafrost methane swamps inform the public to end carbon intensive practices, methane is 40xs worse than tailpipe emission, more companies need to reduce carbon emissions and take up carbon capture, reduce and then eliminate new plastic use (90% of plastic has not been recycled, clean up the Pacific garbage patch and recycle it.) forget EVs until a carbon neutral cradle to grave recycle process is complete for all EV materials, people need to reduce, recycle and reuse, bike, walk, plant trees, conserve, get OPEC, G20, U.S., and China to quintuple down on green hydrogen, COVID came from Wuhan, environmental protection laws exist for such things via strict liability like offshore oil drilling, nuclear power, CHINA OWES. RAIL, RAIL. Trains can do so much more with less, to distribution hubs and vehicles can do final destinati

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Joseph Alvarado 1255 25th Ave San Francisco, CA 94122 jwalimited@gmail.com (415) 555-1212

From: phyllis chu (eastwest2me@sbcqlobal.net) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 8:10 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

phyllis chu 10 Sparta St san francisco, CA 94134 eastwest2me@sbcglobal.net (415) 468-5400